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Summary

The appended presentation is intended to provide a high-level outline of the Integrated 
Care System (ICS) that is set to be established from July 2022, provide an overview of 
the current context, provide an update on the current proposal and on any next steps.

Recommendation(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee is recommended to:

1. Consider the content of the report; and

2. Note the proposal to establish the B&D Delivery Board as the Place Based 
Partnership Board; an ICB place committee running alongside the Health & 
Wellbeing Board. This would be provided with delegated authority to make 
decisions about NHS service planning and delivery (a final agreement is still to be 
made with all relevant partners and a final full paper will be brought back to the 
Health Scrutiny Committee (HSC) in September).

Reason(s)

A mutual agreement between partners needs to be established providing the final 
proposal for the governance structure of a place-based partnership for 2022/23 onwards 
as part of the overall NEL ICS.
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